
Japan-Namibia-UNICEF Trilateral Cooperation Project 

Handover of Renovated Classrooms to Klein Aub Resource School 

in Hardap Region on 11 May, 2022 

1 

 

  

Mr. SHIMOGAITE Ichiro, 
Chargés d'affaires ad interim 

Hon. Salomon April, 
 Governor of Hardap Region 

  

Mr. Jecob Nyamadzawo 
Social Policy Manager of UNICEF Namibia 

Welcoming performance by 
Cultural Group of the School 

 

  

Mr. Shimogaite and Hon. April 
Unveiling Commemorative Plaque 

Participants of the Ceremony 
in one of the Renovated Classrooms 

 


